BOARD OF HEALTH MEETING
Tuesday, December 11, 2018 5:30 pm

Board members present: Matthew Puntin, James Consolati, Michael Curtin &
Molly Curtin-Schaefer-Town Administrator.

Mail was read and previous minutes were approved.
Mail included: Transfer Station bids.

PUBLIC COMMENT: The Board reviewed 3 bids for the annual Transfer Station Inspection. CET is
no longer offering this inspection service. Philip Clark/HCS Engineering, Tight & Bond, and Berkshire
Engineering were the 3 bids. Michael Curtin made a motion to accept the low bidder Berkshire
Engineering, Michael Kulig at $600.00 and James Consolati seconded, no apposition.

SYLVIA - 51Cooper Creek Road. Three certified enforcement orders were signed for. Mr. Sylvia

contacted Larry Gould and stated all corrections will be made as outlined. The Board will re-inspect after
the 30 days.

Meeting closed at 5:34 p.m.
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